
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
Oregon should be part of the National Popular Vote Compact. This is important for two big reasons. It 
would  help ensure the concept of one 
person- one vote - that every American's vote is counted equally. The second reason is that it would give 
more voice to our state in the national election, as currently it is passed over by presidential candidates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Andrew Fortgang 
6724 SW 13th Ave 
Portland, OR 97219-2010 
(503) 784-1821 
 
 

 


